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IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL MEMBERS OF 

CHELMSFORD BRANCH 
 

 

Hello to all members, 

 

A small, but very successful meeting was held on the 7th August to discuss the future of the 

Chelmsford Branch.  We are delighted to let you know that the members present at this 

meeting agreed that the Branch should continue and Branch Officers were elected as 

follows: 

 

Norman Toms - Branch Chairman 

Sue Wood    - Branch Secretary 

Keith Wood   - Branch Treasurer. 

 

The next Branch meeting will be taking place on Wednesday 2nd October 2024 at Boreham 

Village Hall at 2pm and we would encourage as many members as possible to try your very 

best to attend this meeting and show your support.     

 

Future meetings will then be held every 2 months on the first Wednesday of each month at 

Boreham Village Hall at 2pm. 

 

Please make sure you read your Branch News that accompanies your NFOP Magazine, as 

this will provide you with up to date information as to what is going on within the Chelmsford 

Branch and hopefully details of future social events. 

 

Thank you again for your support. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

 

Steve Turner 

Executive Committee 

Vice-Chairman 
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